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Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Tom Yost, Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia, Vic Gurinowitsch and Mike Sabat 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the March 2023 meeting was read by Mike Wyckoff. 

Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s Report for the club. Treasurer’s 

Report was approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

13 Reduced Rate Members and 290 Social Members for a total of 312 out of the 350 

limit. We also have 36 Life Members, 4 Honorary and 4 Jr. for an additional 42 with total 

of 356. 

 

Mike Wyckoff had 7 applications for Social membership: Saad Jaber, Linda Kubia, 

Michelle Showrank, Christopher Callaghan, Zachery Natale, Theodore Ermi Sr.and 

Jessica Eaton. All applicants were present and received approval from the membership. 

All were welcomed as new members by the President. There will be an orientation for the 

new members at 9:30 on Saturday morning. 

 

In County League news, Vic Gurinowitsch reported that a club had lost its insurance. 

Insurance costs are continuing to rise. Mike Sabat reported that the Hopewell Fishing 

Derby will be on May 5th and the summer Conservation Youth Camp is scheduled for 

July 23rd to the 29th. The cost is $250/child and the child must complete a Hunter Safety 

course before the camp starts. The club is sponsoring two children. If interested, send an 

email to gvsc101@gmail.com to get the process started. Also, the Youth Field Day in 

Midland is scheduled for July 15th. 

 

Mike Sabat reported that Smallbore shooting is finished and the banquet will be on May 

13th. 

 

Dan Grey reported that Youth Archery will be on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of the month 

and will continue through May. Bows are available in small, medium and large sizes and 

all children are welcome. The bows used are the same ones used in school Archery 

programs. 

 

Dan Charles reported that Youth Shooting will be on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays of the 

month and will continue through May. 

 

Joe McMullen discussed Ladies Night. The last session had 18 participants and the 

women are learning about gun safety and use. In his opinion, this is the best class we 

have had. 
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Received bill from Bill Anzur for archery supplies and from Mike Wyckoff to purchase 

new laptop computer. 

 

Dan Charles covered Work Day items: 

Finish connecting electricity to the Pavilion 

Work on target holders for new pistol ranges 

Find the pipes for 25, 50 and 75 yard distances on the 100 yard range 

Replacing screws on the clubhouse roof 

Install screens as backstop on the outdoor ranges 

 

Dan Charles reminded everyone that hats and T-shirts are available to purchase. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:27 PM. 


